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clerk@glyndebeddingham-pc.gov.uk

From: traci upton <tracupton@hotmail.co.uk>
Sent: 28 November 2023 16:14
To: clerk@glyndebeddingham-pc.gov.uk
Subject: Memorial bench

To whom it may concern, 
I would like to make enquiries about the possibility of putting a memorial bench in Glynde, near the old working 
man's club,  now the social club.  
My father Ernest Willard recently passed away was a previous resident of Glynde and supported the club for many 
years working the bar and playing on the darts team. My mum and dad even had their wedding reception there.  
I myself spent many an hour in the play park opposite. 
Please could you contact me to whether this would be possible and the costs/permissions required.  
Yours Sincerely  
Tracey Upton. 
 
Sent from Outlook for Android 


